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This refuse needs to be taken off site and properly cleaned and disposed of as the initial cleanup
project was intended. A "capped" cover up is in no way ok or safe for this area. Let's learn from our
past mistakes and do the job right the first time. This is a beautiful piece of land that needs to be
taken care of for our residents to have a healthy environment. This is what we as residents are
paying for and deserve.
 


